
Letter of Recognition 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Babysitter's Name] 

Dear [Babysitter's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to express my sincere gratitude 

for your exceptional care and calmness during the unexpected events we encountered while you 

were babysitting. 

Your ability to remain composed and handle the situation with grace made a significant 

difference. The way you addressed the children's concerns and reassured them with your calm 

demeanor truly showed your professionalism and dedication. 

Thank you for being such a wonderful babysitter. Your efforts did not go unnoticed, and we are 

incredibly grateful to have you in our lives. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


